
Visit at Book Fair 

On Februrary 21, 2019, a trip to ‘Book Fair was organised for the students of M.A. (Punjabi) 

by the P.G. department of Punjabi. The Fair was held at Punjabi University, Patiala. 

Hundreds of books from diverse fields and subjects were at the display for students at the 

fair. Dr. Gurpreet Kaur and Prof. Kulwinder Kaur accompanied the students to the fair. It was 

a new and learning experience for the students. Prof. Harjinder Singh was coordinator of this 

programme. 

 

 


